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SANDOWN 10KM ROAD RACE ON SATURDAY MAY, 28 
At Bendigo our division 1 men finished a close 2nd to Glenhuntly and our women’s team, who 
are competing in division 2 this year, were clear winners.   
We are hoping to repeat and perhaps even better these great results at the 10 km road race 
at Sandown this Saturday, as well as continuing our fine team results in men’s division 4 
and women’s division 3. 
 
Schedule of events: 
 
1:30  3km  Under 16 and Under 14 Men and Women   
 
2:00  10km  Women Open, Under 20 and Under 18 Men and Women 
 
3:00  10km  Open Men  
 
 
Directions to Sandown: Travel south on Springvale Rd. to Springvale. Turn left into 
Sandown Rd. just before the railway line. Follow Sandown Rd. to the end and drive through 
the gate onto Racecourse Drive and park behind the pit complex.  

 
 
 

Change of dates! 
The traditional club 10 mile championship and the inaugural women’s club  
5 mile championship has been moved from its original date to the morning 
of Sunday, June 19. 
This year there will prizes for the winners and we hope to have good sized 
fields in each event. Mark this down in your diary as an event not to miss! 
 
 
 
 
 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Sunday June 5 Mountain run, Healesville 
Although this event is not a part of the winter premiership, it is included on the winter season 
entry form. So if you are looking for a challenging event through beautiful bushland, this is 
the event for you. 
 
Saturday, June 18 Victorian All Schools cross country championships, Bundoora 
 
Sunday, June 19 Club 10 mile and women’s 5 mile championship.  
Note the change of dates! Prizes for winners. Open to all club members. 
 
Sunday June 26 Albert Park road race, 15km for seniors, 5km for juniors 
 
 
TRIVIA! 
The big social and fundraising event for the year the annual Box Hill Athletic Club Trivia 
Night is just 2 months away on Saturday, August 6! More details to come in the following 
weeks, but start organising your tables and let us know if you have any items suitable for 
auction on the night. 
 
 
LOST AND FOUND 
A light coloured “Billabong” top was left behind at Yarra Bend after the cross country relays 
there. If this belongs to you, please contact Chris O’Connor. 
 
  


